
Imogene Gregory 4/3 
Rosemary Henry 4/5 

Jeanette Herrington 4/6
Daniel Mcquitty 4/13 

Sue Evans 4/24  

Employee Birthdays 

Resident Birthdays
Letter from
Executive Director

April
2024

618 Lovers Ln, Bowling Green, Kentucky, 42103

Nina Casebier 4/24 
Sedbia Ayala 4/27 

Vanessa Walton 4/28 
Jennifer Cox 4/29 

 

Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends,

Let me start by saying Happy Spring. I can’t believe we are
already going into the 4th month of 2024. April is a month of
hope and awakening, exploding with bright new beginnings.
It’s a time to admire the majesty and quirkiness of Mother
Nature. I don’t know about you all, but I am looking forward
to the many things that the warmer weather brings. We have
some beautiful outdoor spaces and I encourage you all to
take advantage of these areas for friend and family visits. Be
on the look out for a fresh up to our front porch area.
We have many exciting activities planned over the next few
weeks with Easter being the big holiday this month. On April
8th we are in the pathway for the “Great Northern American
Eclipse” please watch your activity calendar for exact viewing
times. We will have eclipse glasses available for viewing.  I
really hope you will take advantage of these events and
participate.
Thank you all so much for continuing to be the absolute
best.  We are just not friends, we are family.
“Where flowers bloom, so does hope” Lady Bird Johnson

-Candie Gray, Executive Director



ARKnoe
Emergency Preparedness

Meeting  

Resident Spotlight 

We have started a monthly emergency prepardness

meeting. We meet the third Tuesday at 2:30pm. This

meeting goes over what to do incase of a tornado, flood,

eathquake, and fire. We highly encourage every resident

to attend this meeting. We want everyone to be prepard

and knowledgable if an emergency were to happen. If you

have any questions, please reach out to Maitlin or Candie. 

Our April Resident Spotlight is Mrs. Evelyn Richardson. Evelyn
was a graduate from Western Kentucky State College in 1952
and began writing a human interest newspaper column. The
column reflected good farm life with her husband, James, and
their two daughters. As the children entered middle school,
Evelyn merged her 4-H leader skills and volunteer experience
with a “job with pay.” She was the regional librarian for the ten
county BRADD region. This was a time when public libraries
were developing across Kentucky. This job became her
passion and helped develop her into a published author. 
Since retirement in 1992, she has volunteered in various
projects at the Logan County Public Library. The most
challenging yet rewarding work would be indexing the local
newspapers published from 1945 to present and organizing
thousands of local photographs into an accessible collection.
Her genuine interest in preserving local history has led to her
being involved in the Chamber of Commerce, Tourism
Commission, and Historical Society. Throughout all of her
professional achievements, she is most known for her caring
and graceful personality. 



Don't miss out on these events!

April  Birthday Party 

Tuesday April
30th

2:30pm  

Mint Gambling Hall 

Wednesday April
10th 

1:00pm 

First Baptist Youth 
Musical Performance 

Sunday April 14th 
2:00pm 

April Fools Day Games 

Monday
April 1st 
ALL DAY 

Open Arms Corner 

Sharon Woodward
posing with her
amazing spring

Collage! 

Susanne Norman with her
college friends cheering

on the UK Wildcats in the
March Madness

Tournament! 

Jay Linville all
decked out for our

St. Patty’s Day
celebration!  



Your Team Welcome 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com
 
Kelly Kelly 
Director of Resident Care & Wellness
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley 
Director of Culinary Services
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes
Director of Community Relations
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Maitlin Gray
Director of Life Engagement  
mnuckols@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open Arms
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com
 
Kayla Clark Driver
Business Office Director
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Please help us
welcome our

newest residents
to Arcadia! 
Sally Neely
William Glisson
Betty Glisson 
Jimmy Rodger
Bill Arnold      


